
 PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENTS

TOMORROW

Going on tomorrow is the El Campo Memorial Hospital Blood Drive from 2:30 until 5:30pm. 
It will be in the front parking lot. All presenting donors receive a safe secure donation 

experience, skilled care from staff, a wellness checkup and STBTC tumbler, and access to 
convenient online scheduling. For more information just contact Donna at 979-543-6251… And 

please remember to let them know you heard about it right here on 96 Country Proudly 
supporting our community!

___________________________________________________________________________

Now – December 16, 2016 

Going on right now through December 16th is the 2016 Wharton Police Departments Blue Santa 
Christmas Program Toy Drive. Join in spreading Christmas joy for children in the Wharton 

County Area. New, unwrapped gifts can be dropped off at the Wharton Police Department, Just 
Do It Now, Wharton Chamber of Commerce, Dr. Tripulas Dental Office, and Edward Jones – 

Chad Faucett office. For more information you can contact the Wharton Chamber of Commerce 
or the Wharton Police Department… and don’t forget to let them know you heard about it here 

on 96 Country…proudly supporting our community

November 16 – December 21 

The Knights of Columbus Council 2490 will hold the El Campo Community Holiday Blood 
Drive on Wednesday, December 21st at Columbus Hall on Armory Road. Donation times are 
from 3 to 7 p.m. and all donors receive a hooded sweatshirt. To schedule an appointment visit 
Give Blood Dot Org and use Sponsor Code 5911 or contact Greg Witcher at 979-543-1884… 

and please mention you heard about it here on 96 Country…proudly supporting our 
community!

Now- Dec 26

Take part in a great cause and help empty the shelter at Dorothy H. O’Connor Pet Adoption 
Center. Temporary foster parents are needed this holiday season. Pick up is available on 

December 23rd, and drop off will be on December 26th or later if notified. Food, shot records, 
toys, and a crate will be provided. For more information just contact Jaiden at 361-575-8573…. 
Don’t forget to let them know you heard about it here on 96 Country, Proudly Supporting our 

community!



_________________________________________________________________________

January 14
The El Campo Elks Lodge will hold their annual Hoop Shoot at the El Campo High School 

“Ricebird Gym on Saturday January 14th, 2017 at 8:30AM. The contest is open to all youth in 
the area 8-13 years of age. There is no entry fee and no pre-registration necessary. Rubber-

Soled Shoes are required. Winners from the competition will advance to the district 
competition, and then on to Nationals from there. For any questions regarding the hoop shoot 

just contact George at 979-543-6675…. And don’t forget to mention you heard about it here on 
96 Country.. Proudly supporting our community!

___________________________________________________________________________

November 15 – February 1

The El Campo High School 2017 Project Graduation Gun Raffle is going on now. Raffle 
tickets are $20 each and are available from any participating Senior. You may also purchase 

tickets at Novak’s Meat Market and Martin Electric. Deadline to purchase tickets are February 
1st with the drawing being held on February 6th. For more information, please contact Suzie at          

979-541-6627 or Kim at 979-541-9871… and let them know you heard about it here on 96 
Country…proudly supporting our community!

Dec 13- Jan 6
For any 4-H or FFA members wishing to raise broilers for the 2017Wharton County Youth 
Fair must place an order for birds by Friday January 6, 2017. Birds are 2.40$ ea. Plus a 30$ 

entry fee. Minimum order is 25 birds, also they can only be ordered in increments of 25 and no 
more than 75. Please include payment with entry form. Also the entry form must be signed by 
the exhibitor, a parent, or and FFA/4H leader. Money and forms must be in the fair office by 

Jan. 6 For more info or any questions call 979-667-3350…. And be sure to let them know you 
heard about it here on 96 Country, Proudly supporting our Community!

_____________________________________________________________________________
January 2 – TFN

Manna Meals are being served at First Lutheran Church at 304 Oscar Street in El Campo.  
Serving is from 5 to 6:30 p.m. on Mondays and Thursdays. Manna Meals is always free of 

charge where all are family and all are fed regardless of status. Manna Meals is a cooperative 
service of the Ministerial Alliance Association of El Campo. Follow Manna Meals El Campo 

on Facebook… And let them know you heard about it here on 96 Country…proudly supporting 
our community.


